
Dear		{{	contact.FIRSTNAME	}}
At	our	Strawberry	Social	in	June	I	announced	that	one	of	our	goals	was	to	get	the
next	generation	excited	about	participating	in	PACE,	as	we	all	were	some	30+	years
ago	(and	still	are).
	
In	order	to	do	this	we	need	your	help	in	passing	along	the	message	to	your	children,
grand	children,	young	family	members,	friends,	and	colleagues	at	work.
	
We	have	created	an	exciting	event	that	they	will	want	to	attend	and	to	be	part	of	the
historic	launch	of	our	"Model	School"	program.
	
How	wonderful	it	would	be	30	years	from	now	to	be	able	to	say	"I	was	there"	and
have	the	photos	to	prove	it.
	
The	Model	School	project	is	designed	to	help	the	most	needy	Basic	Schools
increase	their	level	of	ECC	Certification	to	over	50%.	Our	goal	is	to	help	200	of	these
schools	over	the	next	4	years.
	
Our	launch	takes	place	at	Maracas,	the	sensational	new	Caribbean	restaurant	in	the
heart	of	Kensington	Market.	The	dynamic	Shane	Free	will	perform	on	guitar	for	our
musical	entertainment.
	
Of	course	all	of	our	long	time	supporters	are	welcome	to	attend,	and	we	look
forward	to	seeing	you	along	with	your	youths.
	
With	Thanks
Diana	Burke
President,	PACE	Canada

Get	Details	and	Purchase	Tickets

A	WhatsApp	News	Group	has	been	created	to	keep	you	updated	on	the
progress	of	the	Model	School	project.	Join	the	group	by	opening	the	link	below
on	your	mobile	device.
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